FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
‘Experimental Licensing Branch
445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

December 02, 2016

Attn: Matthew Johnson
University of Washington
185 E Stevens Way NE
Seattle, WA 98195
United States

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE
Dear Matthew Johnson,
This refers to application, File No. 0036-EX-PN-2016, for an experimental authorization.
You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested. The

program license software is not fully operational and we are not accepting applications yet. When the
software is completed we will issue a public notice announcing that we are accepting applications.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number; 34893

Sincerely,

A =

Anth%ny Serafini

Acting Chief
Experimental Licensing Branch



